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Memorandum 
 
 

To: Bob Space, Director of Purchasing 

From: Jim Rodgers, Director Parks and Recreation    

Date: May 6, 2010 

Subject: Award of HD-5 Propane Motor Fuel #10WC808   
 

 
Bob,  
Mike Fox and I evaluated the bid for HD-5 Propane Motor Fuel #10WC808. We recommend 
the award of bid to Ferrallgas of Austin. The price received is a fair amount and we 
checked references with Rick Gee with the City of San Marcos who gave a glowing 
reference.  He also noted that they have had very few problems with their propane 
vehicles.   
 
Thank you for Patrick’s help and should you need any further information please let me 
know. 
 

 
 

Jim Rodgers 
PARKS AND RECREATION DIRECTOR 


